
From: 
Sent: Monday, 9 December 2019 3:36 PM 
To: 
Cc:  SHAW, Gillian 
<Gillian.Shaw@Protected.Health.gov.au> 
Subject: FW: Joint media release - Fletcher - Colbeck - New program to address EME concerns 
[SEC=PROTECTED] 

Hi  

Following your previous request please find attached a draft joint media release on EME. 

I understand that the Department of Communications and the Arts have provided the attached 
version to Minister Fletcher, and that his office should be in touch with you shortly to progress this. 
However I would be grateful if you could reach out to his office if you haven’t yet heard from them 
on this matter.  

Please let me know if you would like us to do anything further. 

Kind regards, 

Regulatory Policy Branch | Office of Health Protection 
Department of Health 
GPO Box 9848, Canberra ACT 2601 
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